The VCI Express

A bi monthly update on what is happening with the Vital Church Initiative at Nardin Park Church



May 8th, 2019 HEADLINE

New Restrooms and renovated offices set to begin soon!

What has happened in last few weeks?

- A Town Hall Informational Meeting held on April 23rd and recorded on FB Live. You can read reports on the church website and go the church FB page to see a recording of the meeting
- Marketing team working on a new logo and brand for Nardin Park.
- Pilot period of connecting groups is ending. Stay tuned for new groups launching in the Fall.
- In preparation for the new restrooms and office renovations, some of our church staff are temporarily relocating their offices to one end of the multi purpose room.

What is coming up next?

New worship service launch team set to meet on Sunday June 9^{th} after worship. We are on track to start this new Sunday morning service in the 1^{st} quarter of 2020.

Facilities team working on construction plans for the chancel area in the sanctuary. To see the ideas being proposed thus far, go to our church website

Next all church town hall meeting Septebmer 22, 2019 after worship until 1 p.m. Lunch and childcare provided

A Nugget of Wisdom for Growing Churches

It is easy to design a new worship service, but much harder to build a crowd. Connecting with new people and building bridges from our church to our neighbors is the key to successfully launching our new worship service. Our focus over the summer and into the fall will be about building relationships with our neighbors out in the community so that we can launch our worship new worship service with a crowd.